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CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JULY 2, 1984 

TIME: 7:30 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Charles Taylor 
Councilmembers J. V. Stone 

Jeffrey Siler 
Brooks Compton 
Bernard Samples 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Jon Bormet 
City Planner Alan Schwab 

Council continued with a review of a proposed Sign Ordinance for the City 
of Centerville. The following changes were requested by the majority of 
Council : 

That the set back and height of signs in areas other than the AP District 
will be determined after Councilmembers have had the opportunity to view sample 
signs throughout Centerville • 

The Ordinance be changed where necessary to provide that temporary signs 
for a 30 day period be approved by City Staff, signs for a period of time in 
excess of 30 days be approved by the Planning Commission. 

The Ordinance provide that temporary signs in the AP District be approved 
by City Staff, permanent signs be approved by the Board of Architectural Review. 

That all ground signs in the AP District be a maximum of six feet in height. 
Political signs not be permitted in the right-of-way or on poles, but the 

amount permitted on ones property not be limited. 
These changes will be made to the Ordinance and brought back for Council's 

concurrence. 

~~~ Marilyn J. Mclaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


